
From 24 July to 4 August 2023, the Palacký University Faculty of

Law would like to invite you to participate in the Human Rights

Policy Clinic within a 2-week-long Summer Law School.

This Summer Law School will allow you to experience the Human Rights Policy

Legal Clinic, which normally takes a whole semester, condensed in a two-week

intensive schedule. During the program, you will engage in interactive sessions

with human rights experts from various fields and backgrounds (attorneys, judges,

human rights activists), to develop your knowledge and relevant skills.

These skills will be applied over the course of the whole summer school when

working in teams on analytical human rights policy projects, starting from defining

and structuring the analyzed problem, researching and discussing it, and then

presenting to others writing a policy paper and receiving feedback.

For Aurora students, the tuition fee will be completely waived. Students can

choose to pay an optional fee of EUR 180 to be provided with catered lunches

during the program. More information on the Summer Law School can be found

here.

Interested? Contact Radana Kuncova radana.kuncova@upol.cz to sign up!

https://aurora.upol.cz/palacky-summer-law-school-human-rights-policy-legal-clinic
mailto:radana.Kuncova@upol.cz

